
Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for expressing interest in employment at Great Harvest Bakery and Café in Ames, Iowa.  The 
people who work at Great Harvest Bakery and Café are the primary reason for our success.  (A great 
product helps, too!) 

Great Harvest employees are an enthusiastic team of bakers and customer service professionals.    
Because our work days are fast-paced, a great deal of teamwork and effort goes into each day.  
Additionally, every customer at `Great Harvest is treated with respect and cheerfulness.  Indeed, 
friendly, helpful customer service is a priority for all staff members, regardless of job responsibilities. 

If you would like to learn more about our bakery café, visit ames.greatharvestbread.com.  To learn 
about the Great Harvest Bread Co. "freedom franchise," go to www.greatharvest.com. 

Once you complete your application, please email a copy to amesia@greatharvest.com.  (A clear 
photo of all pages is acceptable if you do not have access to a scanner.)  Alternatively, you may drop 
off your application to our bakery café at 502 Burnett Avenue in Ames, Iowa. 

We look forward to reviewing your application. 

Sincerely, 

Kim and Jan Sharp, Owners 
Great Harvest Bakery and Café 
502 Burnett Avenue, Ames, IA 50010 
(515) 598-2624
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